
How You Can Accuse Him Is A
Mystery
Last night, I spent a few hours at one of my favorite places
to play some games.  I must say that The Office DVD Trivia
Challenge is a BLAST.  I may have come in a distant third with
5 Schrute Bucks, but it was fun nonetheless.  I will have to
start rewatching episodes Tuesday nights on TBS to hone my
knowledge of Michael Scott and associates.  However, I will
not bother to say who won the rest of the games.

We also discussed the choice for the upcoming summer musical
production.  C asked me if I was going to audition.  I
immediately answered “No.”  Honestly, I cannot believe it came
out as deadpanned serious as it did because the reaction I got
was… “YOU JERK.”  I broke out in laughter.  Of course I am
going to audition but he better be, too.  To which taylhis
responded about his low self-esteem and the fact that he will
complain that his audition was terrible.  On this note, I must
agree.

My friend, you have inspired me soooooo much in the past few
years… I’m not sure I have mentioned all the ways  and I will
not elaborate here.  I just do not understand how one that has
inspired not only myself, but I am sure other members of this
blog site can be so goofy.  I have seen first hand this
TOTALLY UNFOUNDED quality in you more than once and it drives
me  CRAAAAAAAAZZZZZZYY!!!!!   Man,  you  are  so  unbelievably
talented and ‘I know nothing any of us can say will change
your mentality.  However, I do expect you to be right along
with me in May when we BOTH go to audition.  Amen.
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